WE
WISH YOU

Our Wish
This Holiday Season
Is For Everyone
To Stop Wishcycling

Wishcycling is the practice of tossing ques-
tionable items in the recycling hin, hoping
they can be recycled.

The Bluewater Recycling Association and
all its staff would like to wish everyone
a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

This year, Christmas and New Year’s Day
occur on a Saturday, so your regular
waste and recycling collection will be
uninterrupted for the holidays.

= — Just because something is made of paper, metal,
plastic, or glass, does not mean it is recyclable.
Make sure you see it listed in the latest acceptable
list posted on our web site, or your calendar.
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For more info email us at info@bra.org b
or call 1.800.265.9799 ‘*-”
or visit www.bra.org [®@ d"" o,

f | SOrt Trash °ut Please'

Recycle right and recycle
easily in 2022

@ Instant notifications about schedule changes
@ Use the personalized collection schedule

@ Sort waste correctly with the

"What Goes Whore? "search tool
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